
 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Juliette Hale < > 

Sent: 20 April 2021 21:30 

To: licensing <licensing@lewes-eastbourne.gov.uk> 

Subject: Licence application, 2 Orchard Road Eastbourne 

 

I am writing to object to the licence application by Dirty Burger Brothers 

Ltd. to sell Alcohol.  I am a leaseholder of a flat in Stafford House, 

directly facing the burger stall. 

My Objections are on the following grounds- 

 

Re Prevention of Crime and disorder 

This will inevitably be affected by increased availability of alcohol. 

We need to be looking at ways of reducing crime rates in the town not 

fuelling them by allowing alcohol to be supplied until 2am two or three 

nights a week, particularly from premises without any facilities . 

 

Prevention of Public Nuisance 

Allowing this licence, will undoubtedly mean an increase in noises of 

various types, an increase of litter and with no toilets nearby, urinating 

and vomiting in private yards, gardens and roads.  No adjacent Residents 

living/ sleeping locally wants all that going on until the small hours. 

 

Prevention of children from harm 

Risk of potential increase in antisocial behaviour, swearing and hazard 

from broken bottles in a residential area. 

 

Juliette Hale 

Sent from my iPad 
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